
 

Happy March families! Time is flying so fast that we have 

finished up February and are now in March. This month we 

will be asking parents to update their contacts numbers 

again so that we can have on file in case of  an emergency. It 

is important parents to update your contact numbers when-

ever you change them.  

Also parents, report cards are ready for your child. If  you 

have not already signed up, please be sure to do so soon so that you can meet with your 

child’s teacher to go over your child’s progress.  
These days are only getting colder and more people are getting sick. Again,  we are ask-

ing parents to you make sure you wash your child’s hands upon arrival. Also, if  your 

child is sick we ask that you keep them at home and notify the school so we can take 

necessary steps in making sure the school continues to be germ free. Also, parents if  

you give your child medication we ask that you keep your child home so that they are 

able to recover. 

 

-Toddler Town Thanks You!- 

 

“May your troubles be less and your blessings be more. And nothing but happiness come 
your way.” 

-An Irish blessing- 
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    REMINDERS: 
 Update contact numbers! 

 Report Cards are out. 
Sign up to go over your 
child’s report card if you 
haven't already done so. 



Ms. Alex, and Ms. Tammie’s Butterflies Class  4-year-olds 

Dentist Time 

Ms. Stephanie and Ms. Vanessa’s Bumblebees Class  2-year-olds  

farm with some beautiful 
farm animals! This month 
looks to be just as exciting. 
We will celebrate Dr. 
Seuss’s birthday, St. Pat-
rick's Day, the letter M, 

Ms. Sandra and Ms. Daulet’s Chipmunks Class  3-year-olds 

Hello parents hope your 
February was just as fun as 
ours was! We learned 
about letter F & V, made 
fun Valentine’s Day flow-
ers in a vase, and made a 
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Ms. Jaya and Mr. Shonn’s Sharks Class  5-year-olds 

3D Hibernating 

Animals 

learning about dental 
health.   
March promises to be 
just as exciting.  We will 
study the themes: Dr. 
Seuss, nutrition (March 
is national nutrition 
month), St. Patrick’s 
Day, anatomy and 
spring weather. We will 

Spring is coming! Hav-
ing this harsh winter 
already feels like, 
“Spring, where are 
you”. The month of  
February was filled with 
fun activities including 
snow-fun, celebrations 
for Valentine’s and 
President’s day and 

celebrate St. Patrick’s 
Day and Dr. Seuss’s 
birthday.  We are 
excited to spend 
some time outside 
as the weather 
changes.   

Flowers 

Hello parents! February has 
flown by. Now we are in March 
which means spring is around 
the corner. Please parents con-
tinue to check the children mail-
boxes for proper attire accord-
ing to the season. For the 
month of March, we will be 
celebrating Dr. Seuss, 
St .Patrick’s Day and having a 

spring party towards the end of 
March! Our themes include but 
are not limited to; Dr. Seuss hat; 
Red Fish, Blue fish;  St. Patrick's 
Day Sensory Play; St. Patty’s 
green hats; searching for a four-
leaf clover; and so much more! 
The children will have fun ex-
ploring and also waiting patient-
ly for spring! Our colors for the 

month of March will be red, green 
and white! We will focus on letters 
S and M. Last month the children 
did a great job during our week of 
learning about the Dentist and letter 
D. Here in the bumblebee class-
room, we are “Ready, Willing, and 
Able to Explore!” 

Hello parents and fami-
lies! February has come 
and gone and now it is 
time to welcome March. 
At the beginning of Feb-
ruary, we learned about 
opposites, feelings, Val-
entine’s Day, and teeth. 
As we watch the days on 

the calendar fill up, togeth-
er we say, “So long to Feb-

ruary!” and we welcome a 
fresh start in March.  A 
fresh start brings fresh 
learning experiences. This 
month, we will talk about 
our five senses, numbers, 
and outer space.  I would 
like to encourage families 
to become involved in 
their child’s classroom.  
We would like to say 

thank you again to families 
who contributed to our Val-
entine’s Day event. Please re-
member that the weather is 
constantly changing and be 
sure to check your child’s cub-
by for weather appropriate 
clothes. 
 
Thanks! Valentine’s Day Projects 

and colorful rainbows. Themes 
might change based on the 
children's interest, but no mat-
ter what, we will learn while 
we have fun playing together. 
See you next month! 


